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CONSULTANT’S REPORT AND WORKSHOP TRANSCRIPT 

The Tribunal would like to advise that the Report by Halcrow Management Sciences 
Ltd on the review of Hunter Water Corporation’s System Performance Standards and 
Customer Service Indicators is available for viewing on IPART’s website: 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au under Updates. The Tribunal will be accepting submissions 
from stakeholders in regards to the report, however they must be received no later 
than Wednesday 12 December 2001. 

Also available for viewing on IPART’s website is the transcript from the workshop 
held in Newcastle on 20 November 2001. 

The Tribunal would like to extend thanks to the participants at the workshop and the 
stakeholders who put in submissions in response to the Issues Paper on the Review 
of Hunter Water’s Operating Licence. 

Colin Reid 
Director Water & Transport 
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